
DISCIPLES CHRISTIAN CHURCH 

CONGREGATIONAL MEETING 

MINUTES 

DECEMBER 28, 2014 

 

President of the congregation, Becky Johnson, opened the meeting at 11:05 a.m. following the Sunday 

worship service.  She led in a prayer.  Becky said that it had been more than 6 months since the last 

congregational meeting that was held not long after we came out of the trial merger with First Christian 

Church. 

 

Old Business: 

There was none. 

 

New Business: 

 Nominated Slate of Officers for 2015—The Nominating Committee presented the slate of 

nominees for 2015: 

 President  Becky Johnson 

 Vice President  Lynne Shaw 

 Treasurer  Betty Sapp 

 Secretary  Jenith Mashek 

 Financial Secretary Jenny Downey 

 Trustee   Gary Downey  

 Education  Kay Bjornen 

 Evangelism  Carol Smith 

 Fellowship  Cindy Bennett, Mary Helen Buttman (co-chairs) 

 House and Grounds Ed Smith (2015), Joe Brown (2016) 

 Membercare  Pat Brown 

 Outreach   Roger Alexander, M’Liss Jenkins (co-chairs) 

 Stewardship  Babe Addington  

 Worship  Bill Inglish 

Three new Elders have been nominated:  Gary Downey, Maggie Humble, and Connie Inglish 

 

A motion was made by Carol Ann Hildabrand to accept the slate of officers.  The motion was seconded 

by Mike Bouvier.  The motion carried. 

 

 Proposed Budget for 2015—Babe Addington, Stewardship Chair, presented the proposed 

budget for 2015.  (Attached)  The total budget was for $212,265 which was based on the anticipated 

receipts from pledges and other giving.  It was noted that expenditures in 2014 were $222,000.  Pledges 

for 2015 came in at $202,000.  It was pointed out that expenses for the copy machine and the internet 

service were transferred from House and Grounds budget to Administration.  A motion was made by 

Carol Smith, seconded by Jamie Bennett, to accept the proposed budget.  The motion was approved. 

 

 

 



Commission Reports: 

 Evangelism—Roger Alexander reported that each Sunday we have several non-member 

couples/families that attend worship service.  He emphasized that most of those visitors come because 

someone has invited them.  Roger encouraged us to invite our friends to DCC. 

 

Senior Minister: 

Bill mentioned that around the church jobs get done.  People pick them up and do them.  He is grateful 

for the ways people have pitched in and he looks forward to the New Year. 

 

The meeting was adjourned at 11:14 a.m. 

 

Respectfully submitted, 

 

 

 

Mary Helen Buttman, 

Recording Secretary 

 

 

   

 


